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Date: February 10, 2019 
To: COMO Kirkwood, DCOS McFarren, D11NR Board and Staff Members 
From: Robert Vanderhyde, DSO-CM 
Subj: Staff Report – February 2018 

Highlights 
◊ No new information on possible ACV move 
◊ Telecommunications Workshop 2019 
◊ No new information on repeater status 

Details 
♦ Telecommunications Workshop 2019 is optional and is available for local use. 

http://www.rdept.wow.uscgaux.info./content.php?unit=R-
DEPT&category=workshop-archives  

Future Events 
❖ Dtrain – 22-24 March 2019 
❖ Western Area Communications Exercise – Date TBA 
❖ Fall PCA Fair September 2019 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Robert Vanderhyde 
DSO-CM, District 11NR 
Cell: (530) 941-4567 
r21vande@charter.net 
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